
PSPS Update
Sam EC WS6P

Emergency Services
XCA ARES, PGE has closed the Customer Resource Center in West
Point. I have also notice that the power was not turned off in
the northern part of the county. The PGE website still shows a
PSPS Warning for Zone 5 & 8, and there is a possibility of
them removing power. I have created a ARES Connect event for
this and if you spent time preparing, helping others, or just
getting the word out please log in to ARES Connect and log
your time. Sam – WS6P ARES Emergency Coordinator – Calaveras
County  RACES  Radio  Officer  –  Calaveras  County  Hm:  (209)
293-4010 1st Net Cell: (209) 418-9207 W6WPT Repeater 440.100 +
T100 WIRES-X node 33432

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=2705

